
Making disciples who together, know, worship and Serve Jesus Christ 

 

First Presbyterian Church 
Vacation Bible School 2022 

June 19-22nd 
SUNDAY – WEDNESDAY 

5:30 – 8:00 PM – SUPPER SERVED 
ALL AGES WELCOMED!   

Families are encouraged to attend together 
*Registration Deadline: Sunday, June 5, 2022* 

 
Child’s Name (one per form): _____________________________________________________ 
Address: _________________________________________ Phone Number: _______________ 
City: _____________________ State: ______ Zip Code: ___________  Birth date: ___________ 
Grade Completed as of June 2022: __________   Preschool Only:  Potty Trained? Yes: __ No: __ 
Name of Parent(s)/Guardian(s):  __________________________________________________ 
Preferred Contact Number: _________________ Email Address: ________________________ 
Emergency Contact Information: 
Name: _________________ Phone Number: _____________ Relationship: ________________ 
Allergies or other Medical Problems: _______________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Other Helpful Information: _______________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
Member of First Presbyterian Church? ______ If no, Church affiliation: ___________________ 
 
If you are interested in being involved and supporting our program, please consider how you 
can help our Vacation Bible School by checking an option below: 
Crafts_______  Kitchen _______  Music _______  Recreation _______  Storytelling _______ 

 
Return registration forms (one per each child) to: 

First Presbyterian Church, 302 E. Windsor Street, Monroe, NC 28112 
For more information, please contact the church office at 704.289.2574  

*Note: Registration forms received after June 5th may not be guaranteed enrollment. * 
 
Photographs taken during First Presbyterian Church activities may be used (without names) in future electronic and print 
media.  If you would prefer NOT to have your child’s photo used in this manner, please notify Katie Hall, Ministry 
Assistant in writing. 
 

 
DINNER COUNT:  _______ ADULTS   _______  CHILDREN  


